
Caregiver TLC Project to be Discussed at WCC 2022
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Bcc <sjohnston@tuesdayforumcharlotte.org>
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Hello Everyone,

Thank you again for your continued support of the Caregiver TLC Project. Dr. Montoro-Rodriguez and his
research team will be discussing the Caregiver TLC Project at the 2022 World Carers Conversation on may 19th
from 1:40-2:35 PM EDT. 

If you would like to join this FREE online event please register at the link below:

https://www.caregiving.org/world-cares-conversation-2022/

Thank You,
Jennifer Ramsey, Ph.D.
Project Coordinator
rjennife@uncc.edu
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